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Comments for Public Posting: I have a guest house and a house and they constitute my primary
home. But they are registered, incorrectly, as rent-stabilized units.
To not have a waiver for such a situation is inappropriate at best:
these will never be rented long-term, since I live there. Let's get a
waiver for homes that have such designations.



